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1. We are continuing to follow both state and local
 guidelines. 

2. We are currently only offering to-go and curbside pick up.
 (Uber and GrubHub also available)

3. We monitor the well being of our staff to ensure the safety  
 of all.

4. We continue to strive to provide jobs and income in a time  
 where unemployment is at an all-time high.

5. We donate food to the elderly and shut ins.

6. We continue to provide a quality product at an affordable  
 price for our community and friends.

7. We continue to pray for our leaders, our nation,    
 and our community, and fight the good fight.
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